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STATE WORTHY PRESIDENT - Glenda Creekmore

Aerie State Officers

RaAnne Green— N. Lincoln
JrPast Worthy President

Glenda Creekmore-
Woodburn
Worthy President

Johnny Jones— The Dalles
Worthy Vice President

Dan Winnings-Albany
Worthy Chaplam

Steve Scibelli- Rainier
Treasurer

Mike Smith—- Newport
Worthy Conductor
Mike Ferguson— The Dalles
Inside Guard
ve Randleman— N Lincoln
QOutside Guard

Dan Reeves— Medford
Trustee

Chardene McCormick-

N Lincoln

Trustee

Brandan Urban— Willamette
Trustee

Hello my Brothers and Sisters,

Let’s see, we are off to a
good start.

Getting ready to attend
Grand Convention in Reno and
looking forward to seeing old
friends and meeting new ones.
Thank you everyone from Grand
Aerie that has helped to put this
convention together so that a
good time 1s had by all of us.
Safe travels to all!!

I sincerely hope that
everyone 1s enjoying their
summer. Mark your calendars for
Fall Districts coming up. We are
getting Aeries scheduled for
visitations. Please feel free to
contact me, RaAnne Green or
Sydney Bircher if you have any
questions or concerns.

As always, thank you
volunteers, we couldn’t do what
we do without you.

Fraternally,
SWP Glenda Creekmore

<
J’

Autism Society

Oregon
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STATE MADAM PRESIDENT - Karen Sanders

Dear Brothers and Sisters

I am writing this from my hotel room
in Reno, where I will proudly carry the
Oregon State flag at Monday's opening
ceremony.

If yvou have not thought about when
vou would like me to make my visits to your
lodge, please contact me, and I will help you
schedule me for any day of the week that
works best for vou. I am retired, so I don't
have restrictions on my time.

I am looking forward to seeing many
of vou at vour District mtgs and I hope you
will come see what other Aeries are doing in
your area. The mtg dates and locations are on
the front of the Beak and Quill and an
itinerary should be coming in your mail this
month. Feel free to contact the hosting Aerie
or vour District President with anv questions.

For those who have not gotten the
information on the 2 drawings I will be having
at the District mtgs, here goes. If an Auxiliary
member brings someone new (Auxiliary) to
the weekend, each of vour names will go in a
drawing. If you and they attend the clinic
Saturday afternoon, your names will again go
in a second time. On Sunday moming, at the
Auxiliary meeting, vour names will go in a
3rd time if you are there. At Sunday's mtg I
will draw a ticket for the sponsor and one for
the new member and the winners will win $50
each if they are at the mtg. You must be at
Sunday momings mtg to win. I will draw until
someone wins or we run out of entries.

LI

Fraternally,
Karen Sanders

Oregon State
Madam President
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Auxiliary State Officers

Peggy Aeh— Cornelius
JrPast Madam President

Karen Sanders— Rainier
Madam President
Candy Wilson—The Dalles
Madam Vice President
Jenny Wood- Albany
Madam Chaplam
Sue Calderwood-Portland 4
Madam Secretary
Sandy Randleman—N. Lincoln|

Madam Treasurer

Denise Kirkman— N. Portland
Madam Conductor

Robyn Johnson— Coquille
Madam Inside Guard
Miranda Bond- Pendleton
Madam Outside Guard

Sandy Myhrvold-Cornelius
Trustee

Alaina Jones-N. Lincoln
Trustee

Crystal Urban-Willamette
Trustee




MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORS

Hello
brothers,

Well,
we started
off the
Eagle year
with a little over
1300 drop members.
Now we are down to
1200 and change.
You brothers are
domg great work.

We got to keep 1t

up, remember to get
all your dropped
members 1f you can
get them to reenroll
and keep those new
members coming in.

Talk to you all
next month and see
ya on the Eagle
Trail. ..

Jeff Wilson

Jeff Wilson
Aerie
2023-24

Hi Sisters,
Hope

everyone is
enjoying their
summer. We
started July Auxiliary
with 4341 2023-24
Auxiliary Sisters. After
the drop date, 674
sisters were dropped.

Now 1s the time to
reach out to our sisters
and get them re-
enrolled. We currently
have 142 applicants and
20 re-applicants.

Districts are right
around the corner.
Let’s work together and
show everyone what
our Oregon sisters can
do. I cannot wait to
hand out all the
goodies.

Hope to see everyone
on the Eagle trail.

Sarah Wait
Oregon Auxiliary

Membership Chairman
Paged

Sarah Wait




2023-2024
Grand Worthy President

Chuck Weber

to visit

August 4th ~ Cornelius

August 5th ~ Lincoln City & Newport
August 6th ~ Coos Bay & Coquille 7
August 7th ~ Woodburn ™ e )
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Oregon Auxiliary’s Session Meeting Fun!

A Letter from a WA State Officer

Graatings my Brothars and Sisters from
Oregon. I would liks to taks this oppor-
tunity to thank vou all for the great tima
I had whila attending vour Oragon Stats
Convention in Madford. That was the
first Oragon State Convention I have
attandad and it lived up to all my axpac-
tations. The brotherhood and friendship
surroundad the event. I was imprassad
with the sariousnass of vour approach to
the businass at hand and vat vou never
took voursalvas too serious. A welcome
changa that we all could usa. Thada
eraat time and hopa to attend vour naxt
convantion in The Dallas. Again, thanks
for the friendship and graat tima.
Fraternallv,

Frad Brattain. WA Stats Asris Chaglain

The Beak and Quill welcomes letters to the Editor.

To be considered for publication, letters must be signed and include a cument
address and daytime telephone number to be used for verification purposes only. No letter
will be considered with out a signature. The Beak and Quill does not publish anonymous
letters. Your name will be put with editorial articles unless otherwise requested and at the
discretion of the editor.

Lettersthat are, in the view of the editor, potentially libelous or inflammatory will not
be considered for publication.

Due to space limitations, it is requested that letters be no
more than 200 words long or about 1 double spaced page iftyped.
All letters are subject to editing.

Awriter is limited to one letter per month in order to allow
evetyone an opportunity to have their letters published, at the
discretion of the Editor.

Letters are considered on a first come, first seive basis.
The deadine for letters submission is 5:00 p.m. on the 20th day of
each month. Ifthe 20th falls on a Sunday or a holiday, the next
business day will be the deadline day.

"She Fliex WEA Ner (m Wings™

Letters should be addressed to : Anthony Rizzi
PO Box 432 Snbmlssmn

The Dalles, OR 97058 Deadline is
Or can be E-mailed to: ﬂ;ezoth of

beakandquill@gmail.com the previous
Page 7 ‘month!
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